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GLS / C / 402-21   CIRCULAR    6th May 2021 

                                                ‘Eid- Al-Fitr’ holiday 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

 

On account of Eid- Al-Fitr, school will be closed from Tuesday 11th May until Thursday, 

13th May. Face to face and Remote Learning will resume on Sunday, 16th May 2021 

 

Wishing you all a very happy and memorable Eid-Al-Fitr with family and friends. 

 

Stay Home, Stay Safe! 

 

Thank you. 

Warm regards,                                       

 

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 


